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Dear parents/carers, 

  

The Nishkam School Trust is exploring the possibility of opening a secondary school in 

Wolverhampton, and we would like your views. 

  

The Local Authority has identified that the town needs additional secondary places, and it is our 

intention to submit an application to the Department of Education in November 2019 to open a free 

school in Wolverhampton. The provisional name for the school is Nishkam High School 

Wolverhampton. 

  

If successful, our proposal will see us providing excellent education to children aged 11 to 16 years 

old in a new four form entry school near to Wolverhampton town centre.  This will be with an 

initial cohort of just Year 7 pupils in September 2022, which will then increase each year until the 

school is full. 

  

As a trust we believe that we are perfect positioned to lead this school. NST has grown since the 

first wave of free schools in 2011. We now have the privilege of educating almost 3000 students 

across seven schools in the West Midlands and West London:  two primary schools, one secondary 

school, one all-through school and two nurseries. 

  

Your views are critical to our application, and you do not have to be a parent of school aged 

children to contribute. We want to understand the views of the 

whole community. 

  

We would be delighted if you could spare a few moments to review our website site and share your 

views on our proposals. The web address is www.nhsw.co.uk 

  

Warm regards, 

  

Dr Brinder Mahon 

 

CEO 

 

 

 


